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Club Meeting, Swan Harbor Flying Field, September 8, 2005, 7PM.
Come early, bring a plane, eat a hotdog.

Our Big Bird Giant Scale Fly-In is Sept 10, 9:30 AM

The ANNUAL SWAN HARBOR RC
BIG BIRD GIANT SCALE FLY-IN...

This is our big event on Sept 10. It's our signature piece. We have always done well in
the past and this is often a source for new members. Get the word out, tell your friends,
family and neighbors. Those of you who still work for a living, how about posting some
notices on your bulletin boards. And talk it up at the water cooler, you know, between
solving the problems of the world and are the Ravens going to have a good year. Of
course,  attendance is mandatory for all Club members. It's going to be a great day.
 

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

President Steve Snyder opened the meeting of August 11 at 7:00 PM. The minutes are
as
follows:

We will have one more meeting before the Giant Scale scheduled for Sep 10.
Details of preparation will be worked out then. 

1.

Dan Bowman reports we still have 69 members. 2.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter please direct them to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261
or e-mail axsilvestri@earthlink.net.

 

Ron Lazzeri and the Spacewalker  

FROM THE PITS...

Finally, we have gotten some decent weather. Turnouts have been great even during the  week... lots of guys tuning up their flying
skills.

Saw Ron Lazzeri flying his Sig Spacewalker. The  plane is 1/4 scale with an 85 inch wingspan and an OS 160 twin.

Bill Kalb was flying another classic Fokker DRI. This one was piloted by von Rabin in 1918.  The kit is by Balsa USA with a 73 inch
wing and an OS 108...great scale.
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Dave Yeakel and the Ultralite  

Tom Obringer was flying his Dynaflite PT-19. It has an 85 inch wing and is powered with an OS 108. This is another product of the Jim
Snyder Ain't -That- A -Hell-Of-A-Plane Mfg Co. 

Dave Yeakel is flying his new favorite plane, an Ultrastick Lite with a Fuji 32 engine and an 80 inch wing.

 

FOR SALE...

Trailer. Inside dimensions are 9 ft long by 4 ft wide by 62 inches tall. Tires are 4.80 by 12. 
Trailer is lightweight and easy to tow. A spare tire and wheel are included. Asking $750. Hugh
Ellis Ph 410-256-2340, e-mail: hugh.ellis@jhu.edu

16 inch Scroll (jig) saw, Skill Mod. 3330, $40. Sander disc/belt, Dremel #1731, $20. Radio,
new -in-the-box, JR XP6102, 6 channel #45, 10 model memory, air/heli, RX-R700, 4 #537
servos, 1100 mAh battery, TX-PCM/FM and accessories. $225. Milt Peacock Ph
410-833-3122, e-mail: rcpilot2505@adelphia.net
 
ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...
Swan Harbor RC meets the second Thursday of the month.  During the flying season we
meet at our flying field at Swan Harbor.  In the latter part of the season, starting October, we
meet at the Churchville Rec Center on Glenville Road in Churchville. The public is welcome
to the meetings. To fly with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between
Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for Swan Harbor Farm.  Be sure to have

your 2005 AMA membership because you need it to fly.  SWAN HARBOR RC 2005 Membership Application is available on line or
additional information can be obtained from Dan Bowman, 410-272-4251,  FLYERDCB@aol.com.  To learn more about Swan Harbor
RC (formerly MAOA); go to www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto January 2001  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Sep 8, 2005 Swan Harbor RC Club Meeting, Swan Harbor Flying Field, 7PM. Come
early, bring a plane, eat a hotdog.

Sept 9-11, 2005 Bealeton Fly In, Flying Circus Aerodome, Bealeton, VA. POC Andy Kane
akane92802@aol.com

Sept 10, 2005 Swan Harbor RC Big Bird Giant Scale Fly-In
Oct 1, 2005 PGRC 14th Annual Openhouse Fly-in. Club Field. Charlie Gettier CD, Ph

410-974-4785, e-mail: gettierc@toad.net
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The Dead Stick Flyer newsletter is a communication of Swan Harbor RC. Every attempt is made to assure the accuracy of the information presented, but the Editor cannot be responsible for errors or omissions.
Content copyright ©2011 by Swan Harbor RC. Users may download and/or print some or all of the material on this site solely for their own non-commercial use. Any other copying or redistribution or publication of
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accepts no responsibility for results of advice given by columnists or writers.
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